

SAVANNAH RIVER OPERATIONS OFFICE AIKEN, SC 29802

NEWS MEDIA CONTACT: Bill Taylor, DOE, (803) 952-8564 bill.taylor@srs.gov

Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board Seeking New Members

Aiken, S.C.-- The Department of Energy – Savannah River Site is seeking new members interested in volunteering for a two-year term on the Citizens Advisory Board. The Savannah River Site (SRS) Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) is a community board that provides advice and recommendations, from a community perspective, to the Department of Energy regarding environmental cleanup activities that are taking place at SRS.

No special training or knowledge of SRS is required. Applicants with an interest in their community, can commit up to 20- hours per month attending meetings and studying issues; and are willing to work to develop a group consensus of ideas, are encouraged to apply. Several CAB vacancies exist for the upcoming year, 2014.

The CAB is made up of citizens from Georgia and South Carolina. Those living outside of the SRS area are reimbursed at the government rates for travel and lodging when required.

Applications are requested to be sent to the CAB Support Team by August 16, 2013.

Additional information and applications can be found online at: cab.srs.gov

Contacts:

Gerri Flemming, Federal Coordinator 803-952-7886

Ashley Whitaker, Board Administrator 803-952-9219

Email: srscitizensadvisoryboard@srs.gov

-DOE-

SR-13-05

Savannah River Operations Office P.O. Box A Aiken, SC 29802 (803) 952-7697

